
Hope  Joy  Fulfilment 

A Successful Start to the Year: The children have set-

tled in well and I’m pleased to report that the they have 

adjusted well to their new classes and teachers -  it has 

been a really positive start to the new school year! 

Our New Chaplaincy Team: Last Friday, during our 

Good Work Assembly, our chaplains were blessed by  

Father David — I am sure they are going to thrive in their 

mission this year to enhance the Catholic Life of our 

school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our new Sensory Room: We are excited to announce 

the opening of our brand new sensory room, a project 

made possible with the help of your contributions to our 

fundraising events last year. This space provides a calm-

ing environment for our students with much needed spe-

cialist equipment to help them to unwind as needed. We 

have already started to see positive outcomes from its 

use. 

After-school and lunch time clubs are now up and 

running, offering a range of activities from sports to crea-

tive arts. We encourage all children to take part, as these 

clubs can greatly enhance their skills and social develop-

ment. If your child hasn't signed up yet, please remind 

them to explore the options available—please see the 

CLUBS section of our website for more details. 

ALL THE NEWS FROM 

SACRED HEART 

Star Pupil Awards: You may have already re-

ceived an email notifying you that your child has 

won a Star Pupil Award - this celebrates the great 

achievements of individual pupils and lets you as 

parents know that we are super proud of the work 

that they have done in school. 

Join us as a Parent Governor! Do you want to 

have your say in the future of our school? We are 

currently seeking enthusiastic parents to become 

new parent governors! As a parent governor, you 

will represent the views of other parents, contrib-

ute to important decisions about school policies, 

and work closely with teachers and staff to en-

hance our children’s learning experiences. If you 

are passionate about our school community and 

want to make a difference, please ask at our 

school office for more information. 

Thank you for your continued support and in-

volvement in our school community. If you have 

any questions, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch.  

God bless, 

Mrs James 



Dates for your diary: 

Wednesday 11
th
 September – Kingswood Parent 

Meeting 3.15pm 

Wednesday 2
nd

 October – Phonics workshop with 

Miss Kaur 2.20pm 

Friday 4th October —Uniform Sale at 2.30pm out-

side the school office. 

Monday 7th October—Tickets for the Menphys 

Carol Concert will be available to purchase. 

Please check the De Montfort Hall website to pur-

chase tickets. 

Monday 7
th
 – Thursday 10

th
 October – Year 6 

Kingswood Residential. 

Tuesday 15
th
October — Communication Work-

shop (focusing on pre-verbal strategies) with Mrs 

Sharpe & Mrs Gopal: at 2.30pm 

Wednesday 30
th
 October – Parents Evening  

Monday 1st November-– Flu Vaccinations   Please 

ensure to register online if you wish your child to 

receive the vaccination. 

 

Christmas Plays: 

EYFS: Tuesday 3rd December at 10am and 

Thursday 5th December at 10am 

KS1: Tuesday 10th December at 10am and 

Wednesday 11th December at 5.00pm 

 

  0116 2624418 
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A PRAYER 

Heavenly Father,  

Continue to guide us all in our learning and 

friendships. May we embrace our brothers and 

sisters, welcoming one another with open 

hearts. As we prepare for the Harvest Festival, 

let us give thanks for the abundance and share 

our blessings with others. Help us to grow in 

kindness and faith, reflecting Your love in     

everything we do.  

Amen.  

Mrs Sharma runs FREE English classes for our 

parents on Thursday evenings 6:30pm -7:30pm at 

the Daman Macchi Tandel Samaj – please see Mrs 

Sharma  if you’d like to join.  

Friends and family of our school community are 

more than welcome to join.  

*Our Harvest Festival will be taking place after October Half 

Term but from next week, please bring your non-perishable 

donations to your child’s class – these can include cereals,  

pasta , spaghetti , macaroni etc. rice, baked beans, tinned 

spaghetti, basic tinned vegetables e.g. potatoes, carrots, 

peas, sweetcorn, tinned tomatoes, soup (tinned & packet) 

Pot noodles / instant pasta or rice meals. 


